
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 14, 2024 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire have 

been invited to participate in a tour of the Eau Claire County Humane Association s new 

renovated facility at 11:30 a.m. on Friday, February 16, 2024 at 3900 Old Town Hall Road, 

Eau Claire, Wisconsin.  

 

This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the 

Wisconsin Statutes. 

  

Tess Morgan 

Media/Communications Specialist 

 

c: News Media 

City Clerk 

 


